
 
 
 

Available Pedicab Restricted Decals 
 
On Monday, April 26, 2021 at 9:00 am, fourteen (14) Restricted Pedicab Decals will be made available 
to the public.  Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the application process will be online based.  If interested, 
a completed Business Tax application, if applicable, along with Pedicab Business Owner application 
packet will be accepted via email at TRSPDPermits@sandiego.gov beginning at 9:00am on Monday, 
April 26, 2021. Applications submitted prior to the reference day and time will be denied.   Decals will be 
sold on a first come, first serve basis and all available permits can be purchased by the same applicant. If 
your application is selected, you will receive an email with a payment link to pay the balance due.  You 
will need to provide proof of payment to the email address indicated so that your application is 
forwarded to SDPD Vice Permits & Licensing for review and approval.   
 

INCOMPLETE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
 
A Pedicab Business Application along with a Livescan form are required at the time of purchase.  If an 
applicant previously submitted a Livescan form through the Pedicab Business/Pedicab Operator renewal 
process, a new Livescan form will not be required.  However, if an applicant has not previously 
submitted a Livescan form, one must be completed at one of the approved SDPD locations. The Livescan 
must have a completion date no greater than 30 days prior to  April 26, 2021 (Livescan forms completed 
before March 26, 2021 will not be accepted). 
 
Please submit a completed application directly to TRSPDPermits@sandiego.gov 
 
Business Tax Application can be found at:   
https://www.sandiego.gov/treasurer/taxesfees/btax/btaxhow 
 
Pedicab Business Applications can be found at: 
https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/treasurer/pdf/new_pedicab_business.pdf 
 
After decal purchase and application approval, the owner must provide a pedicab and proof of insurance 
for inspection and decal issuance.  If the owner is unable to provide a pedicab for inspection, the decal 
will be revoked and will become available for purchase.   
 
 
For questions, please contact San Diego Police Officer Ernesto Luna at (619) 531-2241. 
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